
The Thomas Memorial Library (TML) new building turns two in February.  Please help us make the 
Library even better by answering this short survey. 
 
How often do you come to the library?​ ​(please choose one) 

❏ Often - more than twice a week 
❏ Frequently - one to two times a week 
❏ Infrequently - one to two times a month 
❏ Almost never - one to two times a year 

 
What’s your primary objective when you come to the library?​  ​(choose as many as apply​) 

❏ Check out books - Circle any that apply: adult, teen, children’s 
❏ Check out DVDs - Circle any that apply: adult, teen, children’s 
❏ Read magazines/newspapers 
❏ Use the study rooms 
❏ Ask questions/do research 
❏ Use the computers 
❏ Attend programs - Circle any that apply: adult, teen/after school, children’s 
❏ Visit the Stier Art Gallery 
❏ Attend other town events that are hosted here 

 
If you access the library online, what do you go there for?​ ​(choose as many as apply) 

❏ Find program details/times 
❏ Find general library information - hours, location 
❏ Renew books 
❏ Search the online catalog at TML and other libraries in Maine 
❏ Put books on hold 
❏ Read social media posts on Twitter or Facebook 

 
What could we change that would make the library better for you?  

❏ More/different types of books, magazines/newspapers, DVDs? 
❏ More/different types of programs? 
❏ More/different arrangement of quiet space for studying and reading? 
❏ More/less detail on our website? 
❏ More/different open hours? 

 
Any other thoughts or suggestions? 
 
 
 
Thank you! Your input today will help the Thomas Memorial Library continue to improve our 
service to you. 


